INSTALLING NEW WINDOWSOR ANY EXTERIOR DOOR

Before you change any windows or exterior doors, you must request and receive written Board
approval. Once the Board reviews the proposal (that states what is to be changed, what manufacturer
product will be used and which installer will do the work) the Board will send you written approval
to change either your window(s) and/or door(s). Based on your proposal, the Board reserves the right
to deny approval to change your window(s) and/or door(s). This would typically happen if the model
or color does not conform to the property standards.

Please contact the Board if you have any questions



